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September 26, 2017
Dear Vendors:
I would like to take this opportunity to invite you to attend the 2018 Spring Seminar of the Grand Canyon Chapter of the Association of Perioperative Nurses (AORN). The 2018 Seminar will be held at the Brady Conference Center at Honorhealth Scottsdale Shea Medical Center, 9003 E Shea Blvd, Scottsdale, AZ 85260 on Saturday, February 24, 2018. 
As a company providing products or services of interest to our members and respective facilities, you are cordially invited to participate as a vendor at our annual spring seminar. Your presence at the seminar will allow you to direct your marketing efforts to operating room nurse leaders and make personal contact with individuals responsible for placing your product in their annual operational budgets.
AORN is a non-profit organization whose membership is comprised of various members throughout Arizona and whose primary function is to provide safety and advocacy for our surgical patients. 
This seminar is the first step on the road to acquiring recognition of your products and/or services and bringing out their potential sale. If you believe that your company has a product or service of interest to our membership, you are encouraged to attend.
Please visit our AORN website gccaorn.nursingnetwork.com for updated conference information and additional links. When clicking on the event, to register as an exhibitor, click on the “EXHIBIT” tab and follow the registration instructions. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The standard vendor fee is $150, which includes space in our vendor area and breakfast on Saturday (February 24, 2018). The conference center will provide a table and chairs for each vendor. Vendors requiring power, phone and/or Internet access will need to make arrangements ahead of time with the event organizers. Please complete the vendor registration form online no later than January 27, 2018. Remember, vendor space is limited.
IF ANY CLINICAL EDUCATOR REPRESENTING A VENDOR COMPANY WOULD LIKE TO PRESENT A 1 HOUR CE-APPROVED EDUCATIONAL OFFERING DURING THE SEMINAR, PLEASE CONTACT CAMBRIA NWOSU @ AORNGRANDCANYON@GMAIL.COM. THERE ARE ONLY 4 SLOTS AVAILABLE. 
If you have any further questions, please contact Cambria Nwosu at (732) 318-5908 or aorngrandcanyon@gmail.com (preferred contact method).
Sincerely,


Cambria Nwosu, MSN, RN, CNOR, CSSM
President, Grand Canyon Chapter AORN-#310
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